
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #12-04-2022 

Date:      12/12/2022 

Subject:  Mike Olsen, Eternal Patrol 
  

Received word this morning that our shipmate Mike Olsen passed away.  There are not 
many details at this time, but his service is being planned for on January 16th. When 
more detailed information is available it will be shared the Perch Base membership. 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
----- End forwarded message ----- 

 


